

Celebration Newsletter

Friday 18th February 2022

Dear parents/carers,

This term has been full of lots of enhancement opportunities for our pupils. As we move forward into spring 2, we hope to continue to provide opportunities for trips and visitors to enhance pupils' learning within particular topics.

World Book Day will be celebrated on Friday 4th March. Pupils can come to school in their pjs or comfy clothes, and can bring their favourite book.

All pupils return to school on Monday 28th February.

Enjoy the well-deserved half term, and stay safe.

Year 3 Chester Visit

Year 3 enjoyed an exciting day out to Chester earlier this week. The pupils dressed in armour and became Roman soldiers in the town of Chester. Pupils also looked at artefacts of the Roman era, as well as exploring the museum. Pupils and staff both enjoyed the trip.











Internet Safety Day

The pupils all took part in some exciting
Internet Safety Activities, which encouraged
pupils to reflect on their own internet use and
what steps they can take to ensure they stay
safe online. UKS2 pupils took part in a virtual
workshop with the LFC Foundation. This
highlighted digital foot prints, the importance
of keeping personal log-in details private and
what cyber bullying entails.

Dates for your diary

Year 3 Swimming begins on 28th February

School world book day— Friday 4th March pupils to wear pjs / comfortable clothing and bring their favourite books to school

Thursday 3rd March—Review Day phone calls

Year 5 CHET residential trip—Monday 7th March—Wednesday 8th March

Dinosaur visit



On Thursday we had some really exciting visitors to our school. Nursery, Reception, Year 1, 2 and 3 were all fascinated by the 3 baby dinosaurs that joined our assembly. We found out about the jobs of a paelontologist and a zoologist and were introduced to a baby triceratops, a baby parasaurolophus and a baby T Rex.

NSPCC Number Day

Pupils participated in the NSPCC Number Day. The pupils took part in a range of exciting Maths activities to celebrate Number Day. As a school, we raised £442 for NSPCC! As always, thank you for your generosity.









Museum Visit

Year 5 had a wonderful day trip to the Liverpool Museum this week. They took part in 2 workshops that enhanced their understanding of their Anglo-Saxon & Vikings topic, and their Earth and Space topic. The pupils were given some artefacts from the Anglo-Saxon & Viking era to explore, as well as wear some armour as the soldiers would have done. As well as this, the pupils enjoyed looking at the different areas of the museum—in particular the aquarium.









Gaia

Year 5 and 6 were lucky enough to visit the Gaia at St Chad's Church earlier this week. The pupils went along to see the wonderful sculpture, which is one of the first major events as part of Knowsley's Borough of Culture celebrations. Year 5 thoroughly enjoyed the visit and used their prior knowledge from their Earth and Space science topic to discuss the replica of the Earth. The pupils returned to school to carry out some wonderful art work based on the Gaia sculpture. Some of our pupils, as part of their karate club, also performed at St. Chad's underneath the Gaia sculpture.





Attendance

RC	85%
RMc	87%
1 <i>C</i>	88%
1L	88%
2R	89%
2B	83%
3F	93%
3H	89%
4W	93%
4 <i>G</i>	93%
5 <i>C</i>	95%
50	88%
6B	95%
6K	92%